March 8, 2007

Ace Air Conditioning

Attn. Joe Day

2985 Enterprise Road, Suite A
DeBary, Florida 32713

Dear Joe,

We are writing to thank you for the great job you and you
staff have done for us. The response time was amazing.
You were very helpful in finding the proper equipment for
our home. Charles and John did a wonderful job installing
the inside and outside units. We had no idea that they
would be so through with the installation. They kept their
work area clean throughout the day. Great job Guys. The
Unit Works wonderful, we could not be any happier. We
will recommend you to anyone who need Ac work. Thanks

again.

Sincerely,

Scott and Angelia Williams



